
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing this submission to support the above proposed Bill.  I   

have been concerned in the difficulty in identifying Palm Oil in   

products for sometime now and I feel it is well overdue that people   

should  be able to easily identify Palm Oil in foods and products. 

 

The deforestation in countries that grow this product is shameful, the   

loss of habitat to Orangutans and other animals needs to be given   

priority over the senseless need of this unhealthy and unsustainable   

oil.  Our consumer choices should include identifying whether we are   

contributing to this. 

 

Regards, 

 

Katherine Pearce 


